ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC CHURCH OATLEY

21C Frederick Street (PO Box 105) Oatley NSW 2223 

Tel: (02) 9580 1864
Fax: (02) 9586 3074


Email: oatleycc@bigpond.net.au
Website: www.stjosephschurch.com.au
Sacrament of First Communion 2018
An invitation to a Parent Information Meeting regarding First
Communion at St Joseph’s Catholic Church Oatley for 2018
Candidates must be currently in Year 3 or above and have received the Sacraments of Baptism and Reconciliation.
Parents who would like their child/children to make their First Communion at St Joseph’s Catholic Church Oatley this year will be required to attend an essential information evening. This meeting is for parents only.

Date:

Wednesday   9th  May 2018
Time:

7.15pm
to purchase programmes ($20 each)


7.30pm
meeting to commence

Place:

Marian Church Hall at St Joseph’s Oatley

Entrance via Church door

Please note that it would be preferred that you forward the listed items to the presbytery by Thursday 3 May (prior to meeting). If you are unable to meet this deadline please have them with you on the night of the meeting:
· Completed enrolment form
· Baptismal Certificate (if not previously submitted when making First Reconciliation)
· Child’s wallet sized school photo (with child’s name on the back). PLEASE NOTE: This is NOT required if your child made their First Reconciliation last year and provided a photo at that time 
Leaders will be required for the preparation classes. You can either lead for each session or just lead one session sharing it with other members of your group. Please mark what you can do on the attached enrolment form. If you lead a group for Reconciliation and would like to stay with the same leaders for this program, please make a note on the enrolment form.
Should you have any questions please feel free to email me directly at sandragreen@optusnet.com.au or call the Presbytery during office hours (Thursday or Friday 9am-3pm) on 9580-1864.

I look forward to meeting with you on 9 May. 

Sandra Green

Sacramental Coordinator 
on behalf of Fr Paul Hilder, Parish Priest 
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